
[DATE]

[NAME]

[TITLE]

[NAME OF SPORTS TEAM]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY], [STATE] [ZIP CODE]

Dear [PREFIX] [LAST NAME]:

I am writing to invite [SPORTS TEAM] to participate in the [STATE] annual Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign. Covering Kids & Families is a national program of the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation that works to connect eligible uninsured children and families with low-cost and free health care coverage that is available through Medicaid and the State Children’s Health Insurance Program (SCHIP). 

There are nearly 46 million uninsured people in the United States, including 8.4 million children. There are [# OF UNINSURED IN STATE] uninsured residents right here in [STATE]. Millions of parents nationwide are struggling with hard choices, such as whether to fill a grocery cart or a prescription, whether to pay the power bill or the doctor bill. Because they work, these parents think their children are not eligible for health care coverage through Medicaid or SCHIP. But many children of working parents are, in fact, eligible. 

This summer, the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation will launch the Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign with more than 1,000 events taking place from coast to coast to inform parents about the health care coverage that may be available through Medicaid or SCHIP. Here in [STATE], we will launch the campaign on [DATE] with [DESCRIPTION OF LOCAL ACTIVITIES]. 

In an effort to reach even more eligible children and families, [STATE] Covering Kids & Families would like to invite [SPORTS TEAM] to participate as a supporter of our local efforts. As a supporter of Covering Kids & Families, we ask that [DESCRIBE THE ACTIVITY YOU WOULD LIKE THEM TO PARTICIPATE IN, SUCH AS ANNOUNCEMENTS ON PA SYSTEM OR JUMBOTRON, APPEARANCES BY PLAYERS AND TEAM OFFICIALS, USE OF STADIUM/ARENA FOR EVENT, OR TICKETS/RAFFLE ITEMS DONATED]. We would be willing to provide materials and information that you share with families to make them aware of the low-cost or free health care coverage for which they may be eligible. 

[SPORTS TEAM’S] participation in this year’s effort would inspire so many people to come together to address the need to enroll uninsured children and adults who are eligible for public health care coverage programs. Professional athletes, who are fortunate enough to receive the health coverage we all need, can certainly convey the value of having coverage, given the risk of injuries they confront throughout their careers. 

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss the details of [SPORTS TEAM’S] potential participation with you and your staff. [NAME AND TITLE] will contact you in the next several days to discuss this opportunity further. If you would like to reach us, please contact me at [PHONE NUMBER].

I am attaching a brief description of the Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign for your perusal. As you will see from the enclosed materials, the campaign generates a tremendous amount of press coverage and interest from corporate partners in all 50 states and the District of Columbia.

[NAME], we can let millions of kids live without health care coverage, or we can do something about it. I hope that I will have the honor of working with you on this year’s Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign. Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

[NAME]

[ORGANIZATION]
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